
 
 

 
 

Enjoy  Believe  Achieve   Inspiring Lifelong Learning                            

Home discussion    

question                          

Stan asked…   

Would you rather 

have money and no 

friends, or friends 

and no money?            

  

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

On Monday, we hosted visitors from the Enquire Learning Trust who came to see first hand just 

how fabulous our curriculum is! They were extremely impressed by the learning opportunities 

offered to our children from Nursery to Year Six and the quality of work produced by children in 

all subjects. On Wednesday, Miss Burley gave a group of Special Educational Needs               

Co-ordinators a guided tour of our classrooms to show them how we meet the needs of children 

who have Special Educational Needs. Again, they were very impressed by our practice and took 

away lots of ideas for their own schools. I feel extremely proud of our children and staff.        

Roseberry really is a very special place to work, learn and play!                        Mrs Channing  

Thank you!                           
Thank you to everyone 
who gave their time this 

week to supervise       
children during the 

Nursery/EYFS Sealife 
Centre visit and the 

Year One visit to        
Flamingo Land.                   

The children had a   
wonderful time! 

       Act of Kindness                                                                                               
This week our Act of Kindness award goes to 

Ted Lanceley.  

Pupils of the week         

Bonnie Moor  

Mrs Barker’s class  

Mollie Bradshaw  

Jessica                   

Dumphy-Brook  

Abigail Swales  

Charlie Ancell  

Rosie Gatenby  

Sadie Simpson  

Arron Foster  

Aaron Caveney   

  

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week our lunchtime award goes 

to Robert Clemmit. 

 

Issue 306    8th July 2022 

The RAFT raffles held during Y5/6 productions raised £284! Thanks, everyone! 

Today we celebrated 
the following children’s 

achievements: 
Hannah Smith -     

Learning French in 
200 days! 

Dylan Long - Running 
Olivia Sibly - Running 

Important dates for your diary 

JULY 

11
th Choir singing day at Yarm 

13
th
, 14

th
, 

15
th 

Y6 at Stokesley School for transition 

14
th 

15
th Whole school transition - children learning 

in their new September classes 
19

th Miss Burley’s and Mrs Charlton’s / Mrs 

Weyell’s classes to visit Flamingo Land 

am Y6 out to Stokesley Secondary to see 

We Will Rock You 
20

th 6pm – 8pm Y6 leavers’ disco and BBQ 

22
nd 9.15am Leavers’ service in lower hall – Y6 

parents invited 

Break up for a well deserved holiday! 

Well done to our Year Six swimmers who took part in swimming lessons this 
week. Some children learned to swim for the first time whilst others perfected 

their skills! 

End of year reports will be on Teams on Friday 15th 
July. EYFS, Phonics (Y1) and SATs (Y2 and Y6)     

results will be sent via My Child At School.        

An outstanding         
performance!                                   

Congratulations to        
Mr Moore’s class and 
Mrs Murton’s class for 

their excellent              
performances of                        

‘Jill and Fred’s most    
hysterical historical                     

adventure’.                              
You amazed us all with 
your talents! Thank you 

to Mr Moore,               
Mrs Murton, Miss Tucker 

and Mr Murton for      
making this possible. 
What a great way to   

celebrate the end of a 
very busy and successful 

school year! 



 Clubs 

Please remember to wear sunscreen when it’s sunny and bring sunhats and water bottles! 

                                                    The Summer Reading Challenge! 
Children are invited to discover the amazing science & innovation behind the 
world around them as part of this year’s Summer Reading Challenge with the 
theme Gadgeteers. 
North Yorkshire libraries and the Reading Agency is running the challenge for 
children aged 4 to 11, encouraging them to read six library books over the    
summer holiday period. To take part children need to sign up at their nearest 
library. As they read their chosen books, they will receive stickers (some scratch 
& sniff!) and can use them to help the Gadgeteers come up with great inventions 
for an amazing summer party. There are more free incentives to collect along 
the way and those who complete the Challenge will receive a medal and a      
certificate to celebrate their achievement. 
There will also be lots of great events in local libraries throughout the summer, including junk modelling, 
Lego sessions, science workshops, art and craft sessions, storytelling and theatre performances to name 
but a few! Look out for more details in libraries, on local library Facebook pages and on flyers coming 
home from school.  
The Challenge starts on Saturday 16th July and finishes on Saturday 10th September. 

Athletics 

(free) 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Years Three and 

Four and Mrs    

Davies’ class 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

  

Athletics 

(free) 

Thursday                                          

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Mr Moore and 

Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 

(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

Re-Start the Heart 
Thank you to Mr Van Loo 

and Mr Bradshaw for coming 
in to teach children in Miss Burley’s 
class, Mrs Weyell’s/Mrs Charlton’s 
class and Mrs Davies’ class how to 
recognise an emergency situation 

and perform CPR.  

Welcoming our new little ones!  
It has been lovely to see our          

September EYFS children coming 
into school to meet Mrs Barker and 
see their new classroom for the first 

time. They have all been very        
excited! 

Thoughtful parking! 
Please make sure that your scooters 
and bikes are parked carefully and 

not on the path, as they are a        
tripping hazard. Thank you! 

Uniform news! 
  Thank you to everyone who has donated used uniform to school for other families to use. 
Don’t forget, we have a used uniform shop, where you may pick up a bargain. If you wish to 

purchase quality second hand uniform, please email Mrs Maylard at 
v.maylard@rosebverryacademy.org 

I have noticed recently that some of our older girls are wearing very short skirts. Although they wear 
shorts underneath, longer skirts are considered to be much more appropriate for school. 

Please remember that dangly and hooped earrings are not considered safe for school. If your child has 
pierced ears, please ensure that they wear small studs. Thank you! 

Finally, there is LOTS of lost property around school. Please encourage your child to check the lost     
property and take home what belongs to them! Any items left in school at the end of term will be recycled. 

Football success!                                                                                                            
Huge congratulations to our football team, who won their match against Ingleby Greenhow 10-5.          

The team played extremely well, with Tobyn Atkin and Luca Hartley scoring hat tricks!  

*****Please do not park on the zig zags outside school, even if it’s only for a moment!***** 


